
MEMO

TO: Weber Board of Education Members
Superintendent Gina Butters
Business Administrator Robert Peterson

FROM: Matt Williams District Driver Education Coordinator

DATE: June 12, 2024

SUBJECT: New Driver Education Cars 2024
____________________________________________________________________

Board of Education- I am asking for Board approval for 3 new Driver Education Cars.  We have had a 
surplus of over $100,000 with the 2024 Dr Ed Equipment Grant from the state.  This needs to be spent by 
June 30th. The new cars will be evenly distributed throughout the district disposing of the oldest cars first.  
These cars are:

2024 Hyundai Sonata- Gray- $31,148.67

2024 Hyundai Sonata- Blue $31,148.67

2024 Hyundai Sonata- Red $31.148.67

Thank You for your consideration on this matter.

Matt Williams

Assistant Director of Secondary Education over Driver Education


